I am respectfully writing to express my strong support for Senate Bill 664. My two children have learned about the
Holocaust in some detail because several members of our family were tragically impacted by the Holocaust, and we felt
a moral obligation to teach them about this tragedy. That said, EVERY child must learn about the Holocaust, from the
racial profiling and prejudices that fostered the rise of Nazism to the courageous acts of thousands of civilians and the
heart-warming resilience of the captive. Our world today is unfortunately as polarized as ever. While we can no longer
rely on Holocaust survivors like Alter Weiner to directly share their experiences, we must teach future generations about
the Holocaust so they can internalize the values of tolerance, love, and non-discrimination.

Thank you,
Lisa Greenfield
Oregon Resident



